
Anthony Shostak
Greene
LD 450
 I am infuriated that I have to pay for other people's solar electricity that Maine's 
legislature decided that CMP is required to buy. As much as I'd like energy 
independence, my house and its location do not lend themselves to solar electricity. 
So, not only do I have to buy my power from CMP and their suppliers, they pass the 
cost of having to buy solar electricity other Mainers can produce on to me. The law 
requiring this was well-intentioned, but it is punishing for simple folks like me who 
eke out a modest living. 
Please support An Act to Lower Electricity Costs by Repealing the Laws Governing 
Net Energy Billing.
Best regards,
Anthony Shostak
18 Anson Road 
Greene, ME 04236


